
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

Knox County 
Draft Application for HUD PRICE Program 

Knox County Grants & Community Development 
 

The Knox County Grants & Community Development (KCGCD) office is releasing its draft 
application for the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Preservation 
and Reinvestment Initiative for Community Enhancement (PRICE) program. We are seeking 
public comment on the draft from June 17 through July 4, 2024  
 
KCGCD will host a Public Hearing at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, July 1, 2024, at the following 
location: 

405 Dante Road 
KCGCD and the Knoxville-Knox County Office of Housing Stability  

Knoxville, TN 37918 

Citizens are encouraged to share input at the public hearing, which can be attended in person 
or virtually through Zoom. Comments may also be submitted to by email to 
grants@knoxcounty.org, by phone at 865-215-5253, or mailed to KCGCD, 400 Main Street, 
Suite 364 Knoxville, TN 37902. All comments must be received no later than Thursday, July 4, 
2024. The County will incorporate all comments received into the final application.   

Persons requiring special assistance or accommodation should contact KCGCD at least three 
days before the public meeting.   

Public hearing information and a draft copy of the PRICE are available at 
https://knoxcounty.org/communitydevelopment/. The final version of the application will be 
submitted to HUD on or before July 10, 2024. 

“Si usted necesitara asistencia para este aviso en otro idioma, por favor llame al 694-
8880 para mayor información y mencione del Desarrollo Comunitario del Condado de 
Knox.” 
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